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Notice of Invitaton to Bid for Cleaning of the General
Aviation Gut and Bank
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The Virgin Islands Port Authority (the “Authority” or “VIPA”) is soliciting bid proposals from
vendors for the Cleaning of the General Aviation Gut and Bank. The complete bid packets may be
obtained online at http://www.viport.com/bids.html. 

A Mandatory Pre-bid Conference and walk-through will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, July
22, 2020. Potential bidders are asked to meet in the parking lot of St. Thomas Jet Center located at
the Cyril E. King Airport, North Ramp. 

Bids will be received electronically by the Authority until August 5, 2020 at 2:00 p.m.  All bid
proposals shall be submitted to vipaprocurement@viport.com. The bid opening shall take place on
August 5, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. via webcast by logging into

http://viconsortium.com/vi-usvi_ports_hub/virgin-islands-notice-of-invitaton-to-bid-for-cleaning-of-the-general-aviation-gut-and-bank


https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/822052933. Bidders may also dial in using a phone:  United
States: +1 (669) 224-3412 Access Code: 822-052-933

 

© Viconsortium 2024


